
 
 

FELLOWSHIP BIBLE CHURCH 
 

 
Who Himself bore our sins in His own body on the tree, that we, 
having died to sins, might live for righteousness – by whose 
stripes you were healed. 
       1 Peter 2:24 
 

 
 

FRIENDS OF THE WEEK 
 
Barbara Andrews has a long history of missions work, first in 
Papua, New Guinea, and later in short-term missions in such 
varied places as Austria, France, South Africa, South Texas, and 
Mexico.  Currently she works in Tahlequah, Oklahoma, with 
Christ for Me where she is involved in grading correspondence 
Bible lessons and answering letters, among other things.  Pray 
for good health, strength and wisdom for the work. 
 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
Wednesday – 7:00 PM  Prayer Meeting  
Wednesday – 8:00 PM  Summer Choir Practice 
 
Remember that next week we will be having our regularly 
scheduled Fourth Sunday Fellowship Dinner.  The food is 
always good and it might be cooler in here than out there.  So, 
plan on joining us for this good time of fellowship. 
 
The choir (summer version) will be rehearsing this Wednesday 
night.  Join with us in singing the praise of our Lord. 
 
  

 
Sunday 

July 19, 2009 
 

 
Sunday Morning Prayer                                                  9:00 AM 
  
Sunday Morning Classes                                                9:30 AM 
 
Sunday Morning Worship                                            10:45 AM 
 
     Message                                      John Glasser 

 
The Death of Christ 
John 19:31 – 20:10 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sunday Evening Service                                                 6:00 PM 
 
     Report on Arklow                              Phil and Susan Whelton 
 
     Message                                                       Steve Barthelemy 
 

The Name Most Excellent 
Hebrews 1:4-14 

 



ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
 
Look ahead, plan ahead to July 26 when we will be hearing 
from the Haiti Teams on their times in Haiti.  It is always good 
to hear what the Lord is doing there. 
 
See Doris Barthelemy if you are interested in coordinating the 
Nursery Program.  
 
From the Pastoral Search Committee:  The pastor from 
Kansas in whom we were interested saw fit to withdraw his 
name from consideration for our position.  This leaves us still 
seeking the man whom the Lord has for us.  Do not become 
discouraged nor desperate, but especially not disinterested.  We 
ask for your continued prayer in this matter.  There is the right 
man; the Lord knows. 
 


